
 
 

Dear TLW Members: 

  

An important reminder regarding the law as it relates to sale of alcohol during 

the Executive Order. Alcohol can only be sold for consumption off the 

premise in the original unopened container. It is not legal to sell mixed drinks 

to go i.e:old fashioned, margaritas, bloody mary's. It is legal to sell a growler 

of beer in its proper container. Under the Executive Order it is not legal to 

consume any alcohol on a licensed premise. You can sell beer or alcohol to 

go but it must be in its original unopened container. That was the law prior to 

the Executive Order and it remains the law during the Executive Order. 
  

Thank you 

 


